
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

11/12/15 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       

President Scott asked if we want to do the Winterfest and we all agreed that we would do it and we 

will be giving away hot cocoa and possibly have a Shelter Box on display so everyone can see what 

part of our money goes towards helping disaster victims around the world.  

Bill reported that he talked to Liza Gonda (ES 2014) from Hungary and Lennart Stasche (ES 2015) 

from Germany and both are doing good and getting their driver’s license. 

Peggy informed us that she had a brainstorm (and a good one, too). She is going to write to all new 

homeowners in Trumansburg and invite them to a meeting and ask them to join our club. She will 

start this in January. 

Ben Curtis talked about the Foundation Dinner and the award we received: A minimum of $50 in 

per capita annual giving, Trumansburg got first place. We also should have received an award for 

Every Rotarian Every Year. 

Ben would also like to do a disk golf tournament in the future. Ben stated that Dryden might be 

interested in joining in the fun. 

Share the Warmth boxes will be distributed this Friday and the first collection will be on November 

23rd. Because of only one sheltered place to put the boxes for collection, they will be located at the 

Shur Save.  

Zoren then read the Visioning and Mission Statements that they committee had put together. They 

will be sent to Cindy to distribute to the club for review. 

Shelly told us that next week our speaker will be Cassie Proctor our 2014 ES to France. She will be 

reporting on her year there. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:32. 

Dinner Schedule 
11/19/15 VanDoren/Zgola 

11/26/15   

12/03/15 Andrew/Baumann 

12/10/15 Barrett/Bouchard 

           Speaker Schedule 
11/19/15 Guy-Sell 

11/26/15  

12/03/15 Club Assembly 

12/10/15 Haine 

 



 

 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

$1 from Frank for being able to go to Key West. 

$1 from Scott for his first Foundation Dinner and 
loving it. 

$1 from Mark B. for inadvertently picking up a sticky 
trap that was for rats. 

$1 from Julia for not having much homework. 

$3 from Kathleen for seeing our ES, Nina, in a play, for 
the Foundation Dinner being good, and for going to 

NYC with her daughter and having a wonderful time. 

$1 from Bill for going to DC for a Trabant car meeting 
and went to an Hungarian restaurant and they loved 

the car. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, December 5, 2015,  Trumansburg Winterfest  

 

 

 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


